Honiton Show 2020 - Cancelled

It is with much regret that due to the ongoing Coronavirus (Covid-19) pandemic the Management Committee of the Honiton & District Agricultural Association, after considering the safety of all involved and ongoing uncertainty have today (Monday, 27th April)  taken the extremely difficult decision to cancel the 2020 Honiton Agricultural Show due to be held on Thursday, 6th August.

As responsible event organisers and with current Government advice the priority has to be the health and safety of our volunteers, stewards, staff, membership, exhibitors, visitors and our wider community in conjunction with safeguarding our treasured Association, a registered Charity.

We know our show is a calendar highlight for many and this will disappoint everyone who loves the show as much as we do. The Association would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone involved in our wonderful organisation and thank in advance our exhibitors and sponsors for their continuing support and understanding at this time.

The H&DAA will be in touch with trade stands, exhibitors and suppliers as soon as possible and full details of our cancellation policy will be found on our website – www.honitonshow.co.uk

We will continue to support our rural communities however we can and we all very much look forward to welcoming you to next year’s show on Thursday, 5th August 2021.

We hope that you, your family and friends stay well during these extremely challenging and unprecedented times.

Please contact the show office with any urgent queries; 01404 41794

The Honiton & District Agricultural Association would like to thank our Members, Traders, Exhibitors, Competitors, Sponsors and Contractors for their understanding during these unprecedented and challenging times. We will contact all of our stakeholders within the next 14 days giving the opportunity to our many wonderful supporters to roll over their committed funds to the 2021 show. 

The information regarding our Cancellation Policy is listed below;

Trade Stands;
We thank you for your valued support and we would prefer to transfer your tradestand pitch to the 2021 show at the lower 2020 rate - full refunds will be given to anyone requesting that option.

Sponsorship;
We thank you for your valued support and would be delighted if you wish to transfer your sponsorship to the 2021 show - alternatively we can issued you with a full refund.

Advanced Tickets;
Advanced tickets purchased can be transferred to the 2021 show or alternatively you will be offered a full refund. 

We will endeavour to issue all refunds within 28 days.

We look forward to welcoming you, your family and friends to next year's show on Thursday, 5th August 2021.

